Mrs. J. F. Waggoner Keldron, South Dakota

Dear Mrs. Waggoner:

I was pleased to get your letter and to know that you received the book. I hope you will enjoy it. I tried to make it accurate.

I believe I have been the Long Dog Calendar in an old book issued by the Bureau of American Ethnology many years ago. I would like to have the Hunkapa winter count, if you will copy it too.

I am sending colored pencils and a square of heavy paper. I cannot get the cloth here. I hope you will give me the correct interpretation of both the calendars.

Yours cordially,

W. S. Campbell

WSC/e